
 

GREYMOUTH GAS 
 

12 June 2019 
 

Andrew Knight 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gas Industry Company Limited 
By email 

 
Dear Andrew, 

 
Re: Cross Submissions on Options Paper for Information Disclosure 

 
Greymouth notes submissions received focus on information concerning planned and 
unplanned outages, and impacts on users of that – both experienced and potential. 

 
Greymouth is participating in industry efforts to create a disclosure protocol for upstream 
outages. 

 
In line with the views expressed in submissions, and assuming that the upstream industry 
discussions deliver a satisfactory protocol, Greymouth considers that GIC should issue a 
further options paper with a more refined problem definition of other issues raised in the 
consultation paper. 

 
While we understand the potential financial impact on the market (ref: Haast Energy’s cross 
submission), enhanced supply information will not create more gas supply. This is the real 
issue for the energy industry. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Boxall 
Commercial Manager 
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